

Colorado Association for Continuing Medical Laboratory Education, Inc.

6825 E. Tennessee Ave. Ste 111, Denver CO 80224-1629 * Phone (303) 321-1734 * Fax (303) 321-9231 * e-mail: info@CACMLE.org * www.cacmle.org *

May 15, 2008

Nancy Noonan 802 W. Mulberry St. Louisville, CO 80027

Dear Nancy,

Once again let me thank you for such a fun and inspirational keynote presentation at our recent Clinical Laboratory Collaborative Conference (CLCC), here in Denver. Your enthusiasm and energy seemed to carry throughout our conference. I overheard our participants talking about your session all three days.

Overall medical laboratory professionals, as a group, are not demonstrative, extroverted people. In the Myers-Briggs model they are mostly INTJs. But you *electrofied* them and gave them much needed permission to "paint" outside the box!

Let me share with you some of their comments:

"I can now take risks and see failure as a learning process. It will help me work with others and ask for advice."

"Her presentation was excellent! It really reminded me to relax and be open as well as to reward myself and others."

"I liked how Nancy was able to help us with ideas with our day-to-day work...a very enthusiastic program."

"I loved the idea of using a visual art palette to "paint" your day."

"This was fun and informative; a different way of looking at things and at life."

"It made me realize I can do it! A really excellent program."

"Nancy was very energetic and engaged the audience."

That says it all! Thanks again so much!

Best/wishes,

Lynn Maedel CLCC Co-Chair